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Have  you  ever  thought  to  the  future  of  publishing  for  Political  and  Legal
Anthropology? How do you imagine it?
The  APLA  future  of  publication  sub-committee  members  (Susan
Coutin,  Madelaine  Edelman,Sally  Merry,  John  Conley,  Justin  Richland,  Erik
Harms,  Kate  Sullivan,  Kate  Henne  and  Andrea  Ballestero)  are  currently
brainstorming about ways to expand the reach of its publication program in order
to  better  serve  its  membership,  take  advantage  of  new  communication
technologies, and respond to the financial challenges that scholarly publication is
facing. At our 2013 AAA business meeting we will collect ideas on how to better
reach the broader law and society, international studies, global politics, and legal
studies communities. If you have ideas and want to add to the conversation feel
free to contact Susan Coutin at scoutin@uci.edu.
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